Research on the financial impact of imprisonment on families

We need your help:

Are you a family member of someone in prison who is willing to speak about how this ‘/
has affected you financially?

Or have you supported someone after they have left prison within the past year? /

Would you like to participate in research either face to face, by phone, Zoom/Teams, /
through social media or Apps?

If you would like to take part in research into financial impact of imprisonment on families, please
contact researcher Briege Nugent:

E  briegenugentresearch@gmail.com
M 07568 140680

Briege will discuss with you a suitable time for the interview and the way in which you would like
to be interviewed.

e Interviews should take around 45 minutes.
e Asathank you participants will receive a £20 voucher for a high street store.

Who is this research about, and who is funding it?

“abrdn Financial Fairness Trust” has asked Families Outside to learn from the experiences of
families affected by prison to understand the financial cost to them. The aim of this research is to
identify changes needed, and to share lessons learned for the benefit of families across Scotland
and elsewhere in the UK.

If you would like to understand more about the study, please contact Briege or you can email
Families Outside on support@familiesoutside.org.uk

All interviews will be anonymous and undertaken in line with data protection regulations.

Thank you very much for your interest!
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